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VIA EMAIL ONLY 
November 23, 2021 
 
Kristy Hubard 
Kristy.Hubard@nhrmc.org 
 
Exempt from Review – Replacement Equipment 
Record #: 3731 
Date of Request: November 11, 2021 
Facility Name: New Hanover Regional Medical Center 
FID #: 943372 
Business Name: Novant Health New Hanover Regional Medical Center 
Business #: 3330 
Project Description: Replace existing 64-slice CT scanner located in emergency department 
County: New Hanover 
 
Dear Ms. Hubard: 
 
The Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section, Division of Health Service Regulation 
(Agency), determined that the above referenced project is exempt from certificate of need review in 
accordance with G.S. 131E-184(a)(7).  Therefore, you may proceed to acquire without a certificate of 
need the GE Revolution Apex CT scanner to replace the GE 64-slice GE VCT, serial number 
7796YC4. This exemption replaces the previous exemption (number 3532) issued by the Agency on 
April 16, 2021. This determination is based on your representations that the existing unit will be sold 
or otherwise disposed of and will not be used again in the State without first obtaining a certificate of 
need if one is required.   
 
It should be noted that the Agency's position is based solely on the facts represented by you and that 
any change in facts as represented would require further consideration by this office and a separate 
determination.  If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact this 
office.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tanya M. Saporito 
Project Analyst 
 

 
Micheala Mitchell 
Chief 
 
cc: Radiation Protection Section, DHSR 

Construction Section, DHSR 
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From: O"Dacre, Nancy
To: Tanya, Saporito
Cc: Waller, Martha K; dlegarth@nc.rr.com
Subject: [External] For review: NHRMC Equipment replacements
Date: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 7:25:47 AM
Attachments: 2021 NHRMC CT Replacement UPDATED.pdf

2021 PMH CT replacement.pdf

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an
attachment to Report Spam.

Good morning, Tanya!
 
Attached please find two letters related to equipment replacements.  One letter is for equipment at
NHRMC and one is for equipment at Pender Memorial Hospital (managed by NHRMC).
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
Thanks!
Nancy
 
Nancy L. O'Dacre
Administrator of Radiology
2131 S. 17th Street
Wilmington, NC 28401
 
Office (910) 667-7978
Cell (563) 940-1505
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